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Mr. William Hegarty
Self-Powered Lighting Limited
8 Westchester Plaza

IN RESPONSE REFERElmsford, NY 10523
TO F01A-80-350

Dear Mr. Hegarty:

This is in response to your letter dated July 1,1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, any additional
inspection documents. originated after December 31, 1979 regarding theU.S. Radium Corporation.

There are no further documents pertaining to your request.

Sincerely,

, k k / I't<<-v
.etJ. M. Felton, Director

'

Division of Rules and Records
iOffice of Administration '
.
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